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We are having Margherita Pizza or Macaroni Cheese with 

Homemade Chocolate Brownie for Dessert! 

 

Census Day Thursday 16th January! 

 

 

 
Dear Mums, Dads and Carers, 

 

Your support is needed! 

 

I am writing to let you know our school spring census day is Thursday 16th Jan.  On this day we will 

need to count the number of children who receive a universal free school meal (all children in 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are entitled to a free school meal) to determine funding we get for the 

year. 

 

A way parents and carers could really help the school receive as much funding as possible is by your 

child having a hot school meal that day. Our fantastic caterers have added an additional pasta dish to 

the menu for census day to encourage as many children to try a hot school meal as possible. Can we 

ask all children to try the meal on that day? There is no cost for any child that is in Reception, Year 1 

or Year 2. 

 

Can I also remind parents that if you think your child may be entitled to additional funding, to contact 

the school office in confidence where we can provide you with further information. I appreciate your 

continued support of our school, any help you can give on Thursday 16th January will be truly 

appreciated. Any additional funding will help the school and benefit all children at The Mill Primary 

Academy. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Sophie Gosden 

Headteacher 
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